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From: Justin Wood <ga@ccrealtors.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 2:21 PM 
To: Jenna Kay <Jenna.Kay@clark.wa.gov> 
Cc: Nicole Metildi <nmetildi@kearnswest.com> 
Subject: CAG MTG #4- Justin Wood Input  
 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Good Afternoon, Jenna  
 
I have reviewed the resiliency goals and policies sheet given to us at our last meeting. Please see my input 
attached. The cost index is included to reinforce my concerns about some of the proposed resiliency policies, 
which may increase the cost of housing.  
 
Also, I did want more clarity on the terms “public development covenants” and “climate-smart building 
practices”. I know this is a draft document, but I would like more information when appropriate.  
 
Thank you for helping facilitate our meetings. I understand this is a lot of work handed to our community to 
complete in a short amount of time. I look forward to continuing the CAG’s important work!  
 
Thanks Again!  

Justin Wood  
AHWD,  
Government Affairs Director  
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